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LETTER DATED 21 JUNE 1999 FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to convey the attached communication, dated 20 June 1999,
which I have received from the Secretary-General of the North Atlantic Treaty
Organization (see annex).

I should be grateful if you would bring it to the attention of the members
of the Security Council.

(Signed ) Kofi A. ANNAN
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Annex

Letter dated 20 June 1999 from the Secretary-General of
the North Atlantic Treaty Organization addressed to the

Secretary-General

I am writing to follow up on my letter of 10 June 1999 (S/1999/663), in
which I informed you of the suspension of NATO’s air campaign subsequent to the
successful conclusion of a military technical agreement between NATO military
authorities and the Federal Republic of Yugoslavia (Serbia and Montenegro). I
have received confirmation from the Supreme Allied Commander Europe,
General Clark, that all uniformed Federal Republic of Yugoslavia and Serbian
Security Forces have withdrawn from Kosovo as of today in conformity with the
military technical agreement. The Alliance’s limited air response and phased
air campaign has therefore been terminated.

I will keep you informed of further significant developments.

(Signed ) Javier SOLANA
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